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News from
Mrs. Rose’s ASD Class

It’s hard to believe September is over and October has arrived. 
Our class was very busy in September getting used to new 
surroundings and new routines in our classroom. Mrs. Rose, Mrs. 
Plug and Mrs. Czepek enjoy helping the students in our class. Ms. 
Tenbrinke helped us out in the afternoon during September but is 
now helping students in other schools. Very soon we will have a new 
face join us during the afternoon.

School Helpers

Our class likes helping out 
around the school. Every 
morning we collect nutrition 
bins from the Kindergarten 
classes and return them to 
the Nutrition Helpers. The 
Nutrition Helpers make a 
delicious breakfast each day!

Classroom Work

We have been working on developing 
routines for completing work from our 
drawers. 
We also enjoy making art and crafts.  

This month we will be making Fall             
and Halloween themed crafts.

We like to cook, too! We have made 
oatmeal muffins, applesauce and pumpkin            

tarts. Yum!

Colds and sniffles seem to be running through our classroom. You could 
really help us out by sending in a couple of boxes of Kleenex to help 
wipe runny noses. Thanks!

There are no birthdays in our class this month. Picture Day is October 10th. Closer 
to Halloween I’ll send any info about Halloween activities here at the school or in 
our classroom


